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the practice of wardriving is a unique combination of hobby sociological research and security
assessment the act of driving or walking through urban areas with a wireless equipped laptop to
map both protected and un protected wireless networks has sparked intense debate amongst
lawmakers security professionals and the telecommunications industry this first ever book on
wardriving is written from the inside perspective of those who have created the tools that make
wardriving possible and those who gather analyze and maintain data on all secured and open
wireless access points in very major metropolitan area worldwide these insiders also provide the
information to secure your wireless network before it is exploited by criminal hackers provides
the essential information needed to protect and secure wireless networks written from the inside
perspective of those who have created the tools for wardriving and those who gather maintain and
analyse data on wireless networks this is the first book to deal with the hot topic of wardriving
in linux unwired you ll learn the basics of wireless computing from the reasons why you d want to
go wireless in the first place to setting up your wireless network or accessing wireless data
services on the road the book provides a complete introduction to all the wireless technologies
supported by linux you ll learn how to install and configure a variety of wireless technologies
to fit different scenarios including an office or home network and for use on the road you ll
also learn how to get wi fi running on a laptop how to use linux to create your own access point
and how to deal with cellular networks bluetooth and infrared other topics covered in the book
include connecting to wireless hotspots cellular data plans you can use with linux wireless
security including wpa and 802 1x finding and mapping wi fi networks with kismet and gpsd
connecting linux to your palm or pocket pc sending text messages and faxes from linux through
your cellular phone linux unwired is a one stop wireless information source for on the go linux
users whether you re considering wi fi as a supplement or alternative to cable and dsl using
bluetooth to network devices in your home or office or want to use cellular data plans for access
to data nearly everywhere this book will show you the full spectrum view of wireless capabilities
of linux and how to take advantage of them wireless networks are becoming commonplace but
choosing and configuring the right equipment and services for the home small offices and the
business traveler can prove frustrating that is where you need the wide ranging expertise of
wireless mavens adam engst and glenn fleishman using illustrated step by step instructions in
depth discussions and tons of tips they help you decide what to buy show you how to configure
wireless hardware and software and explain the best techniques for managing your connections
whether you re a novice or an experienced network administrator you ll find the practical
information you need about wireless networking each book also has three coupons worth a total of
125 in discounts off regular subscriptions from three major wireless isps boingo wireless fatport
canada and wayport what s new in the second edition in its first edition the wireless networking
starter kit covered every angle of wi fi and the 802 11a and b standards in this second edition
we expanded to cover 802 11g the latest fastest wi fi flavor as well as these additional topics
bluetooth background and configuring cellular data background and configuring centrino laptops
ultrawideband uwb working with software from wireless isps setting up palm and pocket pc
handhelds with wi fi small office networking cameras displays and other unique wi fi connected
gadgets if you own the first edition you ll want the second edition to get up to speed with the
latest developments overview of the second edition practical advice and instructions for dozens
of common wireless tasks thorough grounding in wireless networking basics coverage of 802 11b 802
11a 802 11g bluetooth cell data and more details tailored to windows macintosh palm pocketpc and
linux users suggestions for extending your network and linking multiple locations real world
discussions on protecting home wireless networks from snoops advice about how to make a small
office wireless network as secure as a large corporate network hard won tips on finding and using
wireless networks while traveling troubleshooting advice to help you figure out sticky situations
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the practice of wardriving is a unique combination of hobby sociological research and security
assessment the act of driving or walking through urban areas with a wireless equipped laptop to
map both protected and un protected wireless networks has sparked intense debate amongst
lawmakers security professionals and the telecommunications industry this first ever book on
wardriving is written from the inside perspective of those who have created the tools that make
wardriving possible and those who gather analyze and maintain data on all secured and open
wireless access points in very major metropolitan area worldwide these insiders also provide the
information to secure your wireless network before it is exploited by criminal hackers provides
the essential information needed to protect and secure wireless networks written from the inside
perspective of those who have created the tools for wardriving and those who gather maintain and
analyse data on wireless networks this is the first book to deal with the hot topic of wardriving
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in linux unwired you ll learn the basics of wireless computing from the reasons why you d want to
go wireless in the first place to setting up your wireless network or accessing wireless data
services on the road the book provides a complete introduction to all the wireless technologies
supported by linux you ll learn how to install and configure a variety of wireless technologies
to fit different scenarios including an office or home network and for use on the road you ll
also learn how to get wi fi running on a laptop how to use linux to create your own access point
and how to deal with cellular networks bluetooth and infrared other topics covered in the book
include connecting to wireless hotspots cellular data plans you can use with linux wireless
security including wpa and 802 1x finding and mapping wi fi networks with kismet and gpsd
connecting linux to your palm or pocket pc sending text messages and faxes from linux through
your cellular phone linux unwired is a one stop wireless information source for on the go linux
users whether you re considering wi fi as a supplement or alternative to cable and dsl using
bluetooth to network devices in your home or office or want to use cellular data plans for access
to data nearly everywhere this book will show you the full spectrum view of wireless capabilities
of linux and how to take advantage of them
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wireless networks are becoming commonplace but choosing and configuring the right equipment and
services for the home small offices and the business traveler can prove frustrating that is where
you need the wide ranging expertise of wireless mavens adam engst and glenn fleishman using
illustrated step by step instructions in depth discussions and tons of tips they help you decide
what to buy show you how to configure wireless hardware and software and explain the best
techniques for managing your connections whether you re a novice or an experienced network
administrator you ll find the practical information you need about wireless networking each book
also has three coupons worth a total of 125 in discounts off regular subscriptions from three
major wireless isps boingo wireless fatport canada and wayport what s new in the second edition
in its first edition the wireless networking starter kit covered every angle of wi fi and the 802
11a and b standards in this second edition we expanded to cover 802 11g the latest fastest wi fi
flavor as well as these additional topics bluetooth background and configuring cellular data
background and configuring centrino laptops ultrawideband uwb working with software from wireless
isps setting up palm and pocket pc handhelds with wi fi small office networking cameras displays
and other unique wi fi connected gadgets if you own the first edition you ll want the second
edition to get up to speed with the latest developments overview of the second edition practical
advice and instructions for dozens of common wireless tasks thorough grounding in wireless
networking basics coverage of 802 11b 802 11a 802 11g bluetooth cell data and more details
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tailored to windows macintosh palm pocketpc and linux users suggestions for extending your
network and linking multiple locations real world discussions on protecting home wireless
networks from snoops advice about how to make a small office wireless network as secure as a
large corporate network hard won tips on finding and using wireless networks while traveling
troubleshooting advice to help you figure out sticky situations
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